Members of the Senate Human Services Committee.
My name is Lisa Pulkrabek and I live a few miles outside of Mandan in District 31.

I am writing to you today regarding HB 1502 relating to the access to hospital care. | am in
support of this bill. Please render a DO PASS.

Covid is here to stay and it has mutated so many times since it was released on the human race
in late 2019. We need to learn to live with this nasty virus and achieve herd immunity. If people
willfully chose to take the injections that are said to protect against covid, then that is fine.
However, no person should be coerced into taking any medication, injection, biologic or
treatment in order to receive medical care. No person in ND should be discriminated against in
a hospital or clinic or any health related business regarding their covid “vaccination” status.

Please render a Do Pass recommendation on this bill so that no patient is turned away from
medical care due to not having an injection they deem to be not a good fit for them.

Thank you kindly. Lisa Pulkrabek



